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May 6, 1983 

To: Members of the Executive Board 

From: The Acting Secretary 

Subject: Travel of the Deputy Managing Director 

Further to EBAP/83/123 (5/5/83) concerning travel by the 
Managing Director, this is to advise that the Deputy Managing Director 
will be traveling to Paris on May 8 to attend the OECD Ministerial 
Council meetings on May 9-10. 

During the absence of the Managing Director and the Deputy 
Managing Director, Mr. Whittome will serve as Temporary Acting Managing 
Director from May 9 through May 11. The Deputy Managing Director will 
return to the office on Wednesday, May 12. 

Other Distribution: 
Department Heads 
Division Chiefs 


